
 
 

 
 
 
 

                                                            CERTIFIED MAIL: 91 7199 9991 7030 4904 7721                                          
 
April 17, 2012                                  
 
 
Russell Thomas 
City of Magnolia 
P.O. Box 666 
Magnolia, AR 71753 
 
Re: NPDES Permit No. AR0043613, AFIN 14-00059, Failure to Respond to Inspection 
  
 
Dear Mr. Thomas: 
 
A letter dated March 13, 2012 was sent by ADEQ to the City of Magnolia Wastewater Treatment 
Facility.  The letter outlined the findings of the January 30, 2012 routine inspection of the above 
referenced wastewater treatment facility by District Field Inspector John Lamb.  The letter 
requested that a written response be submitted to the Department by March 23, 2012.  To date, 
no response has been received at the Department and it is assumed that this is merely an 
oversight.   
 
Please submit a response by April 27, 2012.  A copy of the inspection report has been included 
for your convenience.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 
me at 501-682-0635 or you may e-mail me at anderson@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alan Anderson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division Enforcement Branch 
 


